What: A Viking tradition that continues this year to successfully launch the 2025-26

school year. A time for parents/guardians, students, and families to come to the middle
school, fill out emergency cards and receive valuable information on the upcoming school
year. Students will get their school yearbook pictures taken (so look nice) and will also get
issued their school ID. You'll have a chance to order a yearbook online at the best price of
the year. Students will tour the school, get their chromebooks, schedules, and have a
chance to go to their locker, practice their combination, and organize their locker.

When: Thursday, August 21st
9-10:30 am 8th Grade
10:30-12 pm /th Grade
1-3 pm 6th Grade
4:30-6:30 All Grade Levels

Friday, August 22nd

All Grade Levels (6th, /th, and 8th)

10-12 pm

1-3 pm
Where: Marysville Middle School
Please come in the main front doors. Tables and signs will be set up and there will be
instructions on where to go and what to do. We look forward to seeing and serving you.

*If you are unable to attend Jr. Viking Days, picture retakes will be on October 9th in the
morning. The office will be open the following week so you can get your schedule and
forms.



